Asbestos removal works -
Auchenflower station

Wednesday 29 September to Wednesday 6 October 2021

Queensland Rail will carry out asbestos removal works at this station from
Wednesday 29 September, 7am to 4pm daily.

Safety is our number one priority. There is no risk to public safety from
the removal and disposal of the asbestos material.

All works will be managed by a licensed asbestos removal contractor,
Rosenlund Contractors (WHSQ Prescribed Activity Licence #2319872).
An independent hygienist will perform air monitoring, inspections and
confirmation of removal works.

All national and state Occupational Health and Safety controls will be
complied with and validated by a Queensland Rail representative on-site.

An exclusion zone will be in place and asbestos material will be removed
from the site under the supervision of a licensed Asbestos Supervisor
(A&B Class).

Auchenflower station will remain operational and services will not be
affected. Pedestrian access on Auchenflower Terrace will be maintained.

For more information about the asbestos removal activities, please
contact Rosenlund Contractors on (07) 3260 6155.

For more information about the station upgrade, please contact the project
team on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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